WPLA Greeting
Distinguished colleagues, dear friends,

It is a great pleasure to welcome you all in Athens on behalf of the Management board of KTIMATOLOGIO SA and the Hellenic Mapping and Cadastral Organization (HEMCO), the authorities responsible for the establishment and the operation of the Hellenic Cadastre.  It has been several years since such a prestigious meeting took place in our Country.  
Since then, the project of the Hellenic Cadastre has advanced considerably, as we hope to demonstrate in more detail during the Technical Tour tomorrow:  
With the hard work of KTIMATOLOGIO SA and HEMCO, as well as the cadastral survey contractors of the ongoing cadastral programs, the three pilot programs are heading to completion within 2003.  Following the first registrations in the cadastral books of these areas, the operation of the cadastre officially starts.  At that point in time, the existing Mortgage Offices will be converted into the interim cadastral offices.

In order to prepare for this event, considerable work is being done on several levels:

· The cadastral information system that will take over the operation of the cadastre has been designed and implemented by the IT department of KTIMATOLOGIO SA.

· The data collected during the cadastral survey studies go through extensive quality control by the KTIMATOLOGIO SA agencies and are then loaded into the cadastral information system.

· The mortgage offices are setting up the infrastructure that will be necessary for the operation of the Cadastre acquiring computers, the necessary office space, as well as extra personnel under the supervision of KT.  

· The KTIMATOLOGIO SA agencies systematically train the personnel of the mortgage offices on the new procedures required of the operation of the cadastre, as well as on the use of the cadastral information system.

The operation of the Cadastre, however, is only one of the aspects of the project that KT has been occupied with:
· The legal framework of the cadastre has been modified with Law 3127/2003 in order to solve procedural problems and simplify the cadastral survey as well as enhance the legal security achieved by it.
· Based on the modified legal framework and the designed cadastral information system, the technical specifications of the cadastral survey studies have been amended in order to adjust to the new needs of the project.

· Finally, considerable work has been conducted in the Planning of the project.  The Operational Program of the Hellenic Cadastre has been drafted, setting up the next cadastral survey programs.  This OP fits into the Complete Plan for the establishment of the Hellenic Cadastre which goes all the way to its completion in 2013.
At this point in time, comes this Workshop on “Spatial Information Management for Sustainable Real Estate Market – Best Practice Guidelines on Nation-wide land administration” co-organized by the WPLA of the United Nations Economic Commission for Europe, Commissions 3 and 7 of the International Federation of Surveyors (FIG), the Technical Chamber of Greece and the Hellenic Association of Rural and Surveying Engineers.  
This workshop presents an excellent opportunity to: 
· explore the modern trends in sustainable land administration,

· exchange ideas based on the experience of establishing and operating cadastres and spatial information management systems in different countries, and

· present best practices and initiatives in developing a Real Estate Market 

by addressing the institutional, legal, financial and technical aspects of these themes.

We all need to acknowledge that the WPLA has been one of the most influential international institutions in the field of Cadastre and Land Administration in recent years.  Since 1996, when the Meeting of Officials on Land Administration (MOLA) was first instituted (which as we all know was transformed into WPLA by 1999), this group has been a nodal point in collecting, organizing and disseminating experience on the best practices on Land Administration.  

KTIMATOLOGIO SA has the opportunity to participate in this event not only to present the progress that has been accomplished in the establishment of the Hellenic Cadastre until now but also to expand its horizons by being exposed in all the current trends in the area of land administration and Spatial Information Management.
I am certain that this meeting will be quite fruitful and we will all gain considerable insight from all the presentations which will take place. 
I wish you all a great stay here in Athens and I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow in the Technical Tour in KTIMATOLOGIO SA.
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